
[DOE (GERMANTOWN, MD) LETTERHEAD]

January 5, 1996 

Dr. Lester Ettlinger 
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
625 Indiana Avenue, STE 700 
Washington, D.C. 20004 

Dear Dr. Ettlinger: 

Enclosed are Traceability Reports for the disposition of the Occupational Protection 
Requirements of Radiation Order 5480.11 to 10 CFR Part 835, and the disposition of the current 
Radiation Control Manual provisions. These documents are a supplement to the Traceability 
Reports sent to you by my letter dated December 28, 1995. 

Sincerely, 

Richard L. Black, Director 
Office of Nuclear Safety Policy and Standards 

Enclosure 

cc w/o encl: 
R. Nordhaus, GC-1 
O. Pearson, EH-3 
R. Diaz, GC-75 
M. Morris, HR-6 
R. Jones, EH-52 
J. Rabovsky, EH-52 
M. Whitaker, EH-9 


